
 

NHRA CHAMPIONSHIP DRAG RACING 
10267 East U.S. Hwy 136 
INDIANAPOLIS, IN 46234 

 

 
 

 

 

NHRA TECHNICAL BULLETIN 

 
During a recent NHRA ET Finals event an electric Jr dragster had a 
lithium battery catch on fire while on the charger. As a reminder to 
anyone charging Lithium batteries please be advised of the following: 
 

• Please verify that all cells in your battery packs are balanced 
prior to charging.  If you are unfamiliar with battery cell 
balancing, please contact your battery manufacturer for 
information prior to charging. 

 
• DO NOT charge batteries in an enclosed area/trailer. 

 
• DO NOT leave batteries that are on a charger unattended. 

 
 

 


